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“Beautiful ideals were painted for our boys who were sent out
to die. The was the “war to end wars.” This was the “war to
make the world safe for democracy.” No one told them that
dollars and cents were the real reason. No one mentioned to
them, as they marched away, that their going and their dying
would  mean  huge  war  profits.  No  one  told  these  American
soldiers that they might be shot down by bullets made by their
own brothers here. No one told them that the ships on which
they were going to cross might be torpedoed by submarines
built with United State patents. They were just told it was to
be a “glorious adventure”.

Thus, having stuffed patriotism down their throats, it was
decided to make them help pay for the war, too. So, we gave
them the large salary of $30 a month!

All that they had to do for this munificent sum was to leave
their dear ones behind, give up their jobs, lie in swampy
trenches, eat canned willy (when they could get it) and kill
and kill and kill…and be killed” -Smedley D. Butler, War is a
Racket

Ron Paul took the time to highlight the fact that treasonous
Joe Biden wants to call up military reserves (Article III,
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Section 3 U.S. Constitution).

https://sonsoflibertymedia.com/biden-is-calling-up-military-re
servesare-your-kids-next/

Treasonous Joe and his minions in the military industrial
complex, working hand in glove with the Mockingbird media,
which conjurers up the wars, can all go fight the very wars
that they are creating.  That is how the wars will end, and
not until then.

Truth is always the first casualty in every war, and and the
truth is that those who are trying to sell the war don’t know
how to tell the truth because there is no truth in them (John
8:44).

Our forefathers were the first ones to lead by example if war
was just (Make distinction between the just and the unjust
wars).  Now, they send your sons to bleed for their profits.

Henry Kissinger stated: “Military men are dumb, stupid animals
to be used as pawns for foreign policy.”

No one supports our military more than this ministry does but
not for unjust purposes (Proverbs 17:15).

No more.

“In the World War, we used propaganda to make the boys accept
conscription. They were made to feel ashamed if they didn’t
join the army.” -Smedley D. Butler, War is a Racket

Americans, you have been faithfully warned again from this
platform (Proverbs 14:25).

In conclusion, Smedley Butler again comes to my aid when he
said
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“To summarize: Three steps must be taken to smash the war
racket.
1. We must take the profit out of war.
2. We must permit the youth of the land who would bear arms to
decide whether or not there should be war.
3.  We  must  limit  our  military  forces  to  home  defense
purposes.”
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